
 

 
  

 
Wales Street Primary School Newsletter 

Date  16/03/2018 Term 1, Number 4 

In This Issue 

The yard is supervised before 
school from 8.45am and after 
school until 3.45pm. Students 
must not be dropped off and 

left alone before 8:45am. 
Any student in the yard 
unsupervised before 8.45am 
will need to go to our school 
aged care program.  
Recess: 10.40am–11.10am 
Lunch eating time: 12.50pm-

1.00pm  
Lunchtime: 1.00pm – 1.50pm 

School Finish: 3.30pm 
 
Events 
Thursday 29th March 
Last Day of Term Early Finish 

 
 
 

From the Principal 

SCHOOL CAPTAINS AND JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL 2018 

 

Congratulations to our current team of School Captains and Junior School 

Councillors for 2018. They recited their pledge to the school community last 

week and received their badges.  

The School Captains Are: 

Isaac Bartley, Sophie Grant, Billy Green and Ayda Canon 

Junior School Councillors: 

Holly Masur  Xavier Coghlan Rennie Molly Sherwood 

Archie McCubbin Lauren Park   Lucas Brincat 

Maya Probst  Oliver Marcen  Hayden Sharrock 

Thea Niall  Henry Timothee  Lily Dowling 

 

We have also organised for more leadership opportunities for our senior 

students and will be presenting these roles to the school community in the 

coming weeks at assembly. 



 

 

 

Contact Us 

Ph: (03) 9484 3949 

Fax: (03) 9480 5930 

wales.street.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.walesstps.vic.edu.au 

 

 

VISITORS 

All visitors to the school are reminded that they must report to the office and 

sign in each time they visit the school. This ensures that we know who is in the 

school at all times. Should there be a need in an emergency. If your child is 

late to school or leaving early it also needs to be recorded via the ipads in the 

school foyer. 

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CARD 

All parents helping within the school or assisting on an excursion need to have 

a current working with children card. VIT registration or Police membership are 

also accepted, both these memberships have the appropriate checks to keep 

our children safe. 

POKEMON CARDS – SEASON HAS ENDED 

Over the past few weeks students have been trading Pokemon cards at 

school.  The general rule of thumb is that the school permits this at recess and 

lunch breaks until it becomes a persistent problem.  Over the past couple of 

weeks there have been a few instances that have caused problems between 

students. 

Pokemon cards are therefore no longer to be brought to school.  Thank you for 

your support with this decision. 

REMINDER  - CURRICULUM DAYS – TERM 2 

On Monday 16th April and Tuesday 17th April the school will be participating in 

professional learning about pre-assessment strategies across the school.  

Guest speakers from the International Baccalaureate Organisation will be 

working with staff to further build their capacity in this part of the teaching and 

learning process.  

School After Care will be available during these days for all day care. 

 

REMINDER  -  REPORTING IN 2018 

Following on from last year the school will be providing a range of feedback 

about your child’s progress during the year.  Below is a description of the 

reporting formats we will use and their intended purpose: 

PARENT INFORMATION SESSIONS  - TERM 1  

These have already been completed and provided parents with an explanation 

of how each teaching team plans to operate this year.  This interactive session 

allowed staff to discuss the logistics around how they will be working with the 

students and provided parents with the opportunity to ask questions related to 

the teaching and learning program. 

 

http://www.walesstps.vic.edu.au/
http://tiqbiz.com/au/tiqbizapp/
https://walesstps.vic.jdlf.com.au/login.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/WalesStreet/?ref=hl


PROGRESS REPORTS – WEEK 1, TERM 2 

These short reports are designed to provide you with a snapshot of how your 

child is performing in literacy, numeracy, general behaviour and work habits. 

The parent teacher meeting in term 2 provides the opportunity for you to then 

have a more detailed face to face conversation about your child. 

PARENT – TEACHER MEETINGS –  WEEK 1, TERM 2 

Term 1 allows your child’s new teacher to develop a detailed understanding of 

your child and where they are at in reference to their academic and social 

development.  Early in Term 2 teachers will be holding individual parent – 

teacher interviews to discuss student progress.  The meeting will focus on how 

your child is performing and the supports in place for the student.  This 

meeting provides you with feedback from a range of sources including testing 

data, teacher observations and a comparison (where appropriate) of your 

child’s performance against normative data. 

SEMESTER 1 REPORT – END OF TERM 2 

This report will be issued as usual towards the end of Term 2.  This is a 

summative report describing your child’s progress across the first semester. 

We are continuing to review and refine the Semester reports based on 

feedback from parents.  

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES – TERM 3 

These will continue and allow you to view your child’s progress by discussing 

the portfolio on display with your child and their teacher.  Student Led 

Conferences reflect the belief that students are actively involved in their 

learning and should assume responsibility for the learning process. 

SEMESTER 2 REPORT - TERM 4 

This report will be issued as usual towards the end of Term 4.  This is a 

summative report describing your child’s progress across the second 

semester.   We are continuing to review and refine the Semester reports based 

on feedback from parents. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 Thank you for helping out by being a “Rep” !  

2018 CHESS TOURNAMENTS 
 

In 2018 there will be 6 tournaments: E1 to E6. Please see below for details. 
 

 

Event Date Host School Address 

E1 17/5/18 Preston PS 240 Tyler St, Preston 

E2 14/6/18 Viewbank PS 2 Nevin Parade, Viewbank 

E3 26/7/18 Preston PS 240 Tyler St, Preston 

E4 16/8/18 Rosanna PS Grandview Gve, Rosanna  

E5 21/8/18 St Bridget’s PS 36 Sweyn St, Balwyn North 

E6 6/9/18 Viewbank PS 2 Nevin Parade, Viewbank 
 
. 

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION:  4/5/18  or before (if sold out) 
 

 Time: 9.30am till ~2.30pm 
 Parents must transport their child(ren) to and from each event.  
 

   Please tick the”Rep” box below if you can represent the school. Thank you    
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Registration form 

 

 Please return this part to the school office with your CASH payment in a clearly-labelled envelope.  

  

 
Child 1.___________________________________   M / F   Grade:    P     1     2     3     4     5    6 

Child 2.___________________________________   M / F   Grade:    P     1     2     3     4     5    6 

Child 3.___________________________________   M / F   Grade:    P     1     2     3     4     5    6 

I give permission for my child to attend the above Chess tournament(s) and, in case of a medical 
emergency, to receive any emergency treatment considered necessary at the time. 

Parent’s Name: ____________________Signature: ____________________Date:       /        /2018 
 
 
 
 

Please  circle  amount enclosed: (CASH ONLY) 
 
 

$20  /   $40   /   $60   /    $80   /   $100   /   $120    Other $__________ 

 

 

            

Event Cost  Child 1  Child 2  Child 3  Rep   

E1 $20     

E2 $20     

E3 $20     

E4 $20     

E5 $20     

E6 $20     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Sunday 18th March, 2018 

                         9:30am-11:30am 

Please come along and make our school look great for our FETE 

 

 

Jobs Include: 

 

 Weeding 

 Pruning 

 General tidy up 

  

Bring along any tools, shovels, secateurs, wheelbarrows etc. 
 

Morning Tea will be provided 
 

Please RSVP to the office to let us know if you are attending. 
 



 


